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Re-Submission of manuscript “Abdominal cocoon in children: a rare and serious complication
after abdominal surgery - case report and review of the literature”

Dear Professor Ma,

herewith we wish to re-submit our manuscript “Abdominal cocoon in children: a rare and serious
complication after abdominal surgery - case report and review of the literature” for consideration for
publication as an original report in your “World Journal of Gastroenterology”.

We wish to thank the reviewers and editors for their comments and questions.

Please find our answers point-by-point as follows:

Reviewer #1
Comments Sentences are too long at many places What does " is a serious condition of intestinal
obstruction" convey English is pretty rough? Confused whether this is case report or systematic review
otherwise good case with refreshing topic to read.
We have revised the some of the sentences accordingly.
The condition is rare and uncommon, especially in pediatric age. We still believe it is serious too. The
wording has been changed in the text.

Reviewer #2
Thank you for the favorable comments.

Science editor
(1) Author contribution section is missing.
(2) Authors did not provide original pictures.
(3) PMID and DIO numbers are missing.
(4) Case presentation section was not written according to guidelines.
(1) Author contribution was added to the manuscript.
(2) We have provided original figures.
(3) The respective numbers have been added to the references.
(4) The case presentation section has been revised accordingly

We hope these answers are satisfactory to you.

Sincerely
Udo Rolle, M.D.


